
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS 
ADDITIONAL PAYMENT 

An additional payment will be processed today 3/20/25 for 
claims processed on 3/12 that were not included in this week’s 
check-write.  

The RA/835s associated with this check-write will be available 
to match that payment in next week’s normal cadence 
schedule. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email 
address. If you have any questions, please send an email to 

IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org  
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